
Los Angeles, California 
April 11, 1978 

I, 	state that I have read at letter 
directed by G. Robert Blakey, Chief Counsel and Director, 
Select Committee on Assassinations, U.S. -I ruse of Repre-
sentatives, Washington, D.C., to the Honorable Griffin R. 
Bell, Attorney General of the United States on April 10, 
1978, concerning 	 and Antulio - 
Ramirez Ortiz. 

. 	 I have no s ecific recolle ion of having ever 
interviewed 	 possibly known as 

concerning Antulio Ramirez Ortiz 
any o er matter. 

It is noted that I am currently assigned to the 
Santa Maria, California, Resident Agency and have been so 
assigned since September 10, lyi3. Vrior to that time I wasl bqc 
assigned to our Los Angeles headquarters, 11000 Wilshire 
Boulevard, Los Angeles, where.I worked primarily Cuban type 
matters. It is my recollection that we moved to our 11000 
Wilshire Boulevard address from 1340 West Sixth Street, Los 

Angeles, on or about November 17, 1969. 
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Boulevard headquarters, specific date and year not recalled, 

I recall being contacted by SA 	 who had 
general complaint duty in the 	ice 	Gay, and SA' 
requested my assistance in a Spanish-language interviellinn 

unknown Cuban female, due to the fact that at that time most 
of the cases assigned to me for investi ation were Cuban 
matters, and due to the fact that SA 	was not fluent in 

the Spanish language. To the best of my recollection, this 
is the only joint interview conducted by myself and SA 

ecall interviewing this unknown Cuban female 

with SA 	but the only thing of the conversation I can 
remember was information pertaining to someone else, and she 
mentioned the use of microdots. I further recall that this 

was an extremely rambling conversation. I recall nothing 
whatsoever pertaining to any statement concerning Lee Harvey 
Oswald or the assassination of Presinent John F. Xennedy. I 

do not recall this conversation having anything to do with 
anyone returning from Cuba and in fact, I do not recall the 
gist of the conversation. To my knowledge, I did not make 
any form of written communication pertaining to this interview. 



I believe the Cuban female was in her middle 30'6, 
was thin in stature,had long brown hair, and wore a pastel 
colored dress. Other than the above, I recall no additional 
information pertaining to this interview. 

As a matter of personal policy, always identify 
myself either orally or in writing to pers3ns that contact 
me during the normal-course of my employmcat. It wotitld not 
have been unusual in this case for me to rave furnished both 
my name and the name of SAIIIIIIIto the wcilan described above. 

I do not recall if SAIIIIIIIwas fully involved in 
the interview inasmuch as I do not recall specifically what 
his fluency was in the Cuban dialect at tt.at time. f7C-- 

pec,ial Agent 
Federal Bureau cf Investigation 
Los Angeles, California 
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